
 

 
 

Main Office: 01233 622673  Website: availablewww.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
Email: office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk Mobile: 07541 316018 / 07933 251456 
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After School Club: Vanessa 07749 280043/ 01233 713813 
Caterlink Catering:     kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk     

KMAC Uniform: www.kentschooluniform.com  

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Learning Award 
 

David A, Noah M, Freddie S, Jasmine H, Jack B, Anna M, Tommy M, 
Esme S, Declan R, Jack R, Megan H & Abigail V. 

 
Value Award 

 
Dottie P, Emily C, Charlie R, Sebastien TDT, James W, Tom C, Eliza A, 

Emma M, Enzo D, Layton W, Eleanor M & Caitlin H. 

 

House Points 
 

Becket          354  
Dickens                  455  
Churchill            395 
Harvey            389        
Holmes            418 
Shakespeare           426 

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO: 

This week’s winner 

Dickens 

PRAYER SPACE 
Dear God, 

Each season brings something new for us to 
see and enjoy, 

With sunny days and rainy days, our crops grow 
larger, 

Fruit and vegetables ripen, ready for us to 
harvest. 

Thank you for all of the food we have to eat, 
Let us remember people who may not have 

enough. 
Help us be kind to others in our thoughts, words 

and deeds. 
Amen 

AR READING AWARD 
 

 
Class of the week 

 

2G 
 

Highest % pass rate of 90.6% 
Wow well done 2G! 

CHANGE TO SCHOOL DINNERS 
 

On the 15th October 2020, it is 11+ test day.  
On this day, the kitchen will only be providing packed lunches and no hot food. 

 
YR R – YR 2 Universal free school meals. 

 
YR 3- YR 6 if you would like the kitchen to provide a packed lunch for your child on this day, please 

pay £2.30 via Scopay and let the office know or prebook via Scopay. 
 

The packed lunch will consist of a ham, cheese or tuna sandwich.  
A biscuit and a piece of fruit. 
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SCHOOL GOVERNOR NEWS 
 

A letter was sent to parents recently seeking nominations for a vacancy as a parent govenrnor. 
With just one nomination received, this means that Sophie Mutyambizi (Mum of Elizabeth in Year R) is 

automatically elected to this post from 1st October, The joint local Governing Body, who supports 
leadership and governance across both Brenzett and Kingsnorth Schools, is delighted to be welcoming 

Sophie to their number and looks forward to working with her.  
Mrs Mutyambizi personal statement is as follows: 

I have 7 years’ experience working for the education charity Teach First, managing relationships with over 45 head teachers across the 
South East, as well as multi-academy trusts and the regional schools’ commissioner. Some skills that I can bring to the role of governor 
are critical analysis, budgeting, basic understanding of the Ofsted framework, experience in challenging head teachers when needed, a 

strong understanding of the 2 different school contexts, safeguarding, teacher wellbeing, the primary and EYFS curriculum and a 
personal understanding of SEND. I am passionate about ensuring everyone has a fair access to education and feel I could bring a lot to 

this role.   
We would also like to warmly recognise Mrs Louise De Than, who has come to the end of her 4 year 

term of office as a parent governor. Thank you Louise for your support and input. 
Chris Myers 

Chair of Governors. 

THINGS TO REMEMBER: 
Please keep 2 metres apart at drop off and collection times 

 

COVID -19  
 

We have set up an email address if you or your child tests positive for Covid 19, please email the school 
on cv19positive@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk this email address is checked regularly by SLT. 

 

PARENT INTERVIEWS 
This year’s parent evening will be very different, it will be held on the Staff development day Monday 2nd 
November, you will need to book your 5 MINUTE appointments via the online link as normal. A letter will 

be coming out to all parents by email to explain how this will all work.  
If you can please let us have your up to date email address and mobile number as without this, 

booking an appointment will be very difficult. 

 
FOODBANK COLLECTION 

 

 
We are collecting tins of food, in particular tinned fruit and tinned vegetables for Ashford Foodbank. 

Please put any donations into the boxes located at each gate.  

 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Please can you clearly name all items of school uniform, if it is not clearly written it cannot be returned to 
the rightful owner. 

 

 
Please keep dogs on a short lead when near school and do not bring them onto the school 

site/playground. 
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